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 BY EMAIL 
 
 
January 4, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Susan Frank 
Vice President and Chief Regulatory Officer 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Ms. Frank: 
 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Application for Leave to Construct  
Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project 

 Board File No. EB-2009-0425 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on December 24, 2009 of your Application and Evidence 
filing for leave to construct the Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project.  
Please refer to the above Board file number in all future correspondence with the Board 
regarding this matter.  Based on a written hearing the Board estimates that this 
proceeding could be processed approximately by May 3 or by August 12, 2010 if an oral 
hearing is required. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Edik Zwarenstein, Project 
Advisor, Electricity Facilities and Infrastructure Applications at 416-440-7749 or 
edik.zwarenstein@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
c.  A, Skalski, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
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